
INTRODUCTION

on the major international issues that directly involved Cabinet members and senior 
bureaucrats in substantive policy decisions. However, for reasons of space and 
economy, additional efforts have been made in this volume to reduce the number of 
documents. Fewer Cabinet Conclusions have been printed than in earlier volumes, 
since these records are now available on the website of Library and Archives Canada. 
Some passages and names have been omitted in accordance with the provisions of the 
Access to Information Act and the Privacy Act. These deletions are indicated in the 
documents.

The editorial apparatus employed in this volume remains identical to that 
described in the Introduction to Volume 9 (p. xix). A dagger (t) indicates a Canadian 
document that is not printed. Editorial excisions are shown by an ellipsis (...). The 
phrase “group corrupt” indicates decryption problems in the transmission of the 
original telegram. Words and passages that were struck out by the author, marginal 
notes, and distribution lists are reproduced as footnotes only when important. Unless 
otherwise indicated, it is assumed that documents have been read by the intended 
recipient. Proper and place names are standardized. The editors have silently 
corrected spelling, capitalization, and punctuation, as well as transcription errors 
whose meaning is clear from their context. All other editorial additions to the 
documents are indicated by the use of square brackets. Documents are reprinted in 
either English or French, depending on their original language.

The research for this volume was carried out by Ted Kelly, John Clearwater and 
Janice Cavell, with some assistance in the final stages from Jeff Noakes. As always, 
staff at Library and Archives Canada gave invaluable help and advice. The editors 
would especially like to thank Julie Attallah, Paulette Dozois, Loretta Barber, and 
Dave Smith. Ciuineas Boyle and Herb Barrett facilitated access to Privy Council 
Office records. Rob Paul and Jason Caldwell at the Diefenbaker Canada Centre in 
Saskatoon did everything they could to make Ted Kelly’s research visit a pleasant 
and profitable one. Aline Gelineau typed and formatted the manuscript. Gail 
Kirkpatrick Devlin proofread it and produced the list of persons. The Translation 
Bureau at Foreign Affairs Canada provided the French versions of footnotes and 
other ancillary texts. Ted Kelly supervised the production of the volume, and as this 
is his last year with the Historical Section before retirement, the editors would like to 
pay tribute to his fine work on the series over the years.

Greg Donaghy, the general editor of the series, read the manuscript in its entirety, 
and offered many constructive suggestions. Mary Halloran and Hector Mackenzie 
both provided support and advice. The series would not be possible without the 
support of René Cremonese, the director of the Outreach Program and E- 
Communications Divison. The editors remain solely responsible for the final 
selection of documents.
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